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Greetings SPPOA, 

Our very own lanyards and lapel pins have finally arrived, and are now 
being circulated  to all of us. This comes at a perfect time, as we begin ne-
gotiating a new contract with the County this month. I ask that on the 
days our negotiation team is at the bargaining table, that we all wear our 
lanyards and lapel pins in solidarity. Our legal counsel, Chris Miller-Chief 
Spokesperson, Kevin Kahn, Cassandra Kelley, Logan Fong, Jennifer 
Ramirez, Todd Harris, and John Pierce would love to have that team spirit  
supporting them. The upcoming meeting dates are scheduled for  July 24, 
2019 and July 31, 2019.      

 

-Joe Martinez 

Member Focused 
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